
From: Elizabeth Rosati-Costa   
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 6:38 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application number A-2023-0290 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing this e-mail in regards to the application made by the owners of 24 Nomad Crescent to 
widen their driveway.  
  
We do not agree with allowing this variation to occur. We live directly across from this property and 
would prefer not to see a parking lot when we look out of our windows.  
  
There are few properties on our street that have curb appeal. Our home is one of few homes that show 
pride of ownership. We maintain green grass, pull our weeds, plant flowers and pick up litter when we 
see it in the neighborhood. 
  
24 Nomad crescent currently has too many renters living at the property, which in our opinion, should 
not be allowed either. If the current bylaw is in place, that bylaw should be followed. It should not be 

changed to accommodate property owners who want to use their homes as a business (for 
multiple rental incomes.) 
  

Thank you for considering this e-mail. 
Elizabeth Rosati-Costa and Bruno Costa 

Owners of 17 Nomad Crescent 

Brampton, Ontario 
 


